
 For the 2024 Cheerleading and Dance World Championships (CDW), the IASF will have the 
 following outlined process for teams from countries and or regions that do not have sanctioned 
 IASF qualifying events. The total number of bids outlined for each region will vary based on the 
 total number of teams who have applied. 

 The qualification will take place through a virtual qualification process only. The IASF will follow 
 the outlined process to qualify for The Cheerleading and Dance World Championships with an 
 AT Large Bid. 

 Submission process: 

 1.  Teams will send an email letter of request and a video of the team performing and or in 
 competition to  scoring@iasfworlds.com  . The team must  be performing “Full out” and 
 must be in an appropriate uniform in relation to the IASF image policy. 

 Please include the following within the letter: 
 a.  Club/Gym name, country, and city. 
 b.  Division, size, level and team name 

 Review process: 

 The qualification review process will be reviewed and judged by a panel of selected officials 
 from the IASF. 

 Terms of understanding: 
 Routines may be no longer than 2:30 seconds except for Global teams. 
 Teams should prepare and perform the best and safest routine possible. 
 Teams may qualify in the IASF worlds divisions only. 
 All IASF rules and regulations will be considered during the review process. Rule violations will 
 be considered in the review process. 

 All Videos must be submitted by 5pm December 15 2023.  Teams will be notified by 
 January 15th, 2024 
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